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'o UNITED STATES *

[ ' ; y., j NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
;, n E WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

%, [ November 16, 1979

.....

Ms. Virginia B. Foote
Center for Development Policy
225 4th Street, N.E. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20002 TO F01A-79-463

Dear Ms. Foote:

This is in response to your letter dated October 25, 1979 in whcih you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act:

(1) The reviews carried out by the NRC staff and Kelleher
Consultants of the PAEC response to the IAEA's Mission
recommendations on the PNPP.

(2) The Status Summary Report of Charles Willis on the resolution
of issues raised by the 1978 IAEA Safety Mission to the
Philippines.

The documents:

(1) July 18, 1979 Review of Documents Regarding C' alogical
conditions at the PNPP-l Site.

(2) March,1979 Status Summary Report on Resolution of Issues
Raised by the 1978 IAEA Safety Mission to the Philippines
by Charles A. Willis.

are enclosed.

Sincerely,
e 3
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/

ohn C. Carr, Acting Director
hDivision of Rules and RecordsOffice of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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Appendix 79-428

1. November 2, 1979 Inspection Report, St. Lukes Hospital, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin License No. 48-01338-01

2. November 2, 1979 Inspection Report, St. Marys Hospital, Miiw3ukee,
Wisconsin License No. 48-01828-01
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